BOYERTOWN AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

Boyertown Area Senior High School

“to enable all students to succeed in a changing world”

July, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians:

The safety and security of our students and staff continues to be the top priority at BASH.
Because of the increased number of incidents involving vaping; in particular, that which
includes vaping with illegal substances, BASH will continue the practice of testing all vapes
and their contents as well as any confiscated vape oil. All vape materials will be confiscated
and destroyed in the process of testing.

This practice is in addition to the consequences that are typically assigned for this infraction
as outlined in our differentiated discipline process at BASH.

A police report will be filed, also a school fine of $50.00 will be levied for the first offense as
well as the cost of the testing which will be incurred by the student and/or his/her
parent(s)/guardian(s) and will be considered an obligation. The Second offense will be a $75
fine in addition to the test kits used, the third and all subsequent offenses will result in $100
fine in addition to the cost of the test kits used. If the obligation is not fulfilled in a timely
fashion, it will compromise privileges including but not limited to Open Campus, parking
permits, and dances.

Thank you for your continued support to keep our students safe and healthy.

Should you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact the main office.

Sincerely,

Jared K. Sparks, Ed. M.
Principal
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